
 

 

April 4th, 2025 

 

 

Dear REPCA Members, 

 

We are pleased to announce the results of the 2025 River's Edge Plantation Community Association 
(REPCA) Board election. A total of 197 ballots were cast, and we would like to extend our heartfelt 
congratulations to the following individuals, who will be joining the REPCA Board for the upcoming term: 

• KC Martin – 165 votes 
• Adrianne Howard – 162 votes 
• Larry Vincent – 159 votes 
• Marvin Smith – 156 votes 
• Michael Conley – 152 votes 

We would also like to recognize the following candidates who participated in the election and made valuable 
contributions to the process: 

• LeAndrea Johnson – 71 votes 
• Shirley Davis – 61 votes 
• Donnell Warren – 59 votes 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation to all the candidates who 
participated in the election process. Your willingness to serve our community demonstrates your 
commitment to strengthening the bonds that hold us together. We are grateful for each of you, and we 
encourage all community members to continue fostering a spirit of collaboration and comradery as we move 
forward together. 

As always, our goal is to create a thriving, inclusive, and connected community. We believe that by working 
together, we can accomplish great things and ensure the continued success and well-being of REPCA. 

 

Warm regards, 

 
River's Edge Plantation Community Association 

 


